From: Alexandra Delp P
Sent: 07 November 20 :

To: Planning
Subject: My Objections to Application 2015/6455/P

| object to the proposed development plan for 156 West End Lane, London NW6
18D for the following reasons:

1.) The public services presently in place (such as schools, GP surgeries, etc.) are
already under strain, due to over-development.

2.) There is already significant over-crowding at all stations, as yet unresolved.
3.) West End Lane is over-congested as is.

4.) The proposed development is too large: it will overshadow its neighbours,
including the local community's only children's playground, and will look sorely out of
place.

5.) It fails to provide sufficient units of social (as opposed to "affordable™) housing.

| believe the proposed plan is a poorly considered development in a community that
is already experiencing huge changes in a relatively short period of time. Other
nearby developments are as yet unoccupied, yet services in West Hampstead are
already under strain. How can this community possibly absorb hundreds of more
residents without destroying the very attributes that make this such a lovely place to
live?

Kind regards,
Alexandra Delp

30 Lymington Road
London NW6& 1HY



